
Bethany, Seth, Dave & Wendy 

I hope that this past holiday season was rich in relationships 
and abundant in joy!  As I took the time to evaluate this past 
year, there is a feeling of appreciation and excitement.  I am 
grateful that you have trusted me to help with your dreams, 
aspirations, and hard-earned money.  Trust is not merely 
given but earned every day. 

As we embark on 2023, my team and I are excited to touch base with you this year. The core of 
what we do is YOU… and we don’t ever want to lose sight of that.  Be on the lookout over the 
next few months for communication from us to set up a time to review and connect.  As always, 
if you need us beforehand, we’re here for you! 

As you know, Four Arrows Financial Group went through the 
intentional transition to a new broker dealer in September.  
I had been planning this for quite some time and although it 
wasn’t easy, it was extremely worthwhile. So, thank you to 
everyone that supported us through this change.  

Happy New Year!   
A  m e s s a g e  f r o m  S e t h  

Our team is looking forward to 
serving you in the new year! 

814-320-4114 

Inquiries@fourafg.com  

www.fourafg.com 

Things to Note: 

¨Please contact us to be enrolled in our 
online portal if you are not already. 

¨Once you’re logged in to our online  
portal, we encourage you to opt in to  
receive e-statements to take advantage  
of discounted service fees from NFS. 

¨Please note our most up-to-date  
contact information for general inquiries.  
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